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Dear [redacted], 

I refer to your Freedom of Information Act Request acknowledged by ourselves on 

15th December 2020.  Your request sought information relating to clinical risk. 

1. The name of a Non-Executive Director who has responsibility for advising 

on Clinical Risk and/or Information Risk 

The Health Board does not have an identified lead.   

However, Martyn Waygood is the Chair of the Quality & Safety Committee and 

Tom Crick is the Independent Member for Digital Risk. 

2. The name of you Head of Risk Register (or equivalent) 

There is no Head of Risk Register in the Health Board.   

Pamela Wenger - Director of Corporate Governance is the lead for Risk 

Management.   

3. The name of your Senior Information Risk Officer (SIRO) 

Pamela Wenger - Director of Corporate Governance. 

4. The name of the contact responsible for Clinical Risk 

There are three Clinical Executive Directors: 

• Richard Evans - Medical Director 

• Christine Williams – Interim Director of Nursing & Patient Experience 

• Chris White - Chief Operating Officer/Director of Therapies & Health 

Science 

Devolved to Service Group Medical and Nurse Directors. 

Corporate Services 

Headquarters 

1 Talbot Gateway 

Baglan 
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5. The name of your Clinical Safety Advisor 

The Health Board does not have one Clinical Safety Advisor, clinical risk covers a 

number of areas, for example medication safety, infection control, medical 

devices, pressure ulcer safety etc.   

There are specialist teams supporting clinical safety and advising in these areas.   

In addition, clinical safety is part of every clinician’s role. 

 

I hope this information is helpful. If you require anything further please contact us at 

FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk.  

Under the terms of the Health Board’s Freedom of Information policy, individuals 

seeking access to recorded information held by the Health Board are entitled to 

request internal review of the handling of their requests. If you would like to complain 

about the Health Board’s handling of your request please contact me directly at the 

address below or register your complaint via FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk.  

If after Internal Review you remain dissatisfied you are also entitled to refer the 

matter to the information commissioner at the Information Commissioner’s Office 

(Wales), 2nd Floor, Churchill House, Churchill Way, Cardiff, CF10 2HH. Telephone 

Number: 029 2067 8400.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Pam Wenger 

Director of Corporate Governance 
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